
The Mission of the CSCE 
is to ensure that the mission

and vision of Calgary
Christian School is realized.

NEW DIRECTOR 
Hopes to Bridge the Gap

Danny Ross, CSCE Director

The CSCE Board welcomes Danny Ross
to serve as director on the Board for a
three-year term, ending in 2026.  

"I am grateful for God's provision and
believe that my experience has
equipped me to serve effectively on the
board," said Danny Ross.

Danny was elected by the members at
the May 23 Annual Society Meeting.
Approximately 200 people attended the
meeting held at the Calgary Christian
School Elementary Gymnasium.

Danny has been actively involved with
CCS since 2018. As a professional
engineer he has had the privilege of
serving diverse teams from around the
world and gained valuable experience
in collaborating with individuals of
different backgrounds and opinions.     
 "I hope to help bridge any gaps, and to
continue to build connections in our
community," he said.

Danny is passionate about helping and
serving. As a parent he is deeply
invested in his children's academic
success and well-being.  

Society Board members are elected
individuals who are passionate and
skilled to provide leadership and see
that the mission and vision of Calgary
Christian School is realized.

The Board's Chair, Jon Halford's term
was also extended at the same
meeting until the next election in May
2024. Jon was elected to the Board in
February 2021 to fill a vacant position.  
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